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Get Your DC Delivered On Line Now!

Editorial Staff

In case you missed it, the electronic version of Dynamic Chiropractic (DC On Line) is now available
on our website (www.chiroweb.com).

The latest addition to DC On Line is "DC News Update," a free electronic newsletter that gives you
the headlines of featured stories and articles that are on DC On Line. DC On Line is published
approximately two weeks before the printed version of Dynamic Chiropractic arrives at your
doorstep. Internet users are just a click away from reading selected news stories and articles
without waiting for the printed publication to arrive.

To begin receiving your free "DC News Update" newsletter, visit our website at chiroweb.com,
click on the "DC News Update" link and fill out the online application. Be sure to include your full
name, address and e-mail address in your message. If your browser does not support forms, please
send an e-mail to list@dcmedia.com.
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